Colclasure, James

From: Krivit, Dan <Dan.Krivit@Foth.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2014 9:51 AM

To: Gates, Jim

Cc: Shuros, Warren A

Subject: Bloomington - RE: Foth Proposal (for organized collection planning assistance)
Jim,

Thanks for speaking with me this morning. We’re working on it now!

We will get you our revised Foth proposal by Tuesday morning, Sept 2, if that is soon enough. Let me know if this
deadline works for you.

Thanks again.

Dan Krivit, Senior Project Manager

Foth Infrastructure & Environment, LLC

Eagle Point lI

8550 Hudson Boulevard North, Suite 105

Lake Elmo, MN 55042

Direct Phone: (651) 288-8509 / Cell Phone: {612} 616-7739
General Phone: (651) 288-8550 / Fax: {651) 288-8552
Dan.Krivit@Foth.com

http://www.Foth.com

Go Green, keep it on the screen. Please do not print this email unless necessary.

From: Gates, Jim [mailto:jgates@BloomingtonMN.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2014 5:18 PM

To: Shuros, Warren A; Krivit, Dan

Subject: Foth Proposal

Warren and Dan,
Thanks for the 8-20-14 proposal.

Attached are Karl's and my comments on the proposal submittal. No comments were received from Larry or Lynn.

I know Path A1 w/ Public Input is a “fatal flaw” in your opinion and adds about two months to the process, but we want
the Council to at least have the option available to discuss. 1t may not be discussed at the Monday, 9-8-14 meeting, but
I’'m sure it will be discussed at the Study Session on 9-15-14. The engagement of Foth with the associated cost will be a
consent item on a full agenda on the 8th, so there is not a lot of discussion envisioned that evening.

I am hoping we can bring the basic “guidance parameters” for the 60-day hauler negotiation period to Council at the 9-
15 Study Session as well, which could be in addition to the discussion to engage the public now or later.

We know there is a fair amount of work associated with the proposal revision, and we have not run the proposal by the
City Manager yet by choice, but we hope you're willing to work with us, and provide your expertise.
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if there are questions or comments, don’t hesitate to contact Karl or myself.

Thanks.
Jim
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